
 

Expression of Interest for the Chair of the National Forum for the 
Enhancement of Teaching and Learning in Higher Education 
 

Expressions of Interest are invited for the position of Chair of the National Forum for the 
Enhancement of Teaching and Learning in Higher Education. The position is a non-executive 
role to lead the National Forum into a new phase of its existence.  The new Chair is not 
expected to have an operational role in the organisation and the time commitment to the 
National Forum is limited to planning and attending Board meetings, as well as occasional 
evenings and attendance at National Forum events.  
 
Candidates can express their interest by completing an on-line application form. Please note 

that the application cannot be saved before it is submitted so please have the following 

information ready:  

- Name 

- Day time phone number 

- E-mail address 

- Job title 

- Organisation 

- A summary of what you think the challenges and opportunities are for teaching and 

learning in higher education and what you will bring to the role of Chair (500 words 

or less) 

- A short bio (350 words or less) 

- Your curriculum vitae  

The HEA will establish a selection committee to review the applications and interviews of 
the two preferred candidates will take place the week of 29th October or 5th November 2018 
(date to be finalised).  The final recommendation for the role of Chair must be approved by 
the Board of the National Forum, with final sign off by the Board of the HEA. The 
attachments include:  
 

- A role specification for the position of Chair of the National Forum 
- An overview of the selection process for the Chair of the National Forum 
- An on-line Expression of Interest application form.   

 
The deadline for applications will expire on Friday 26th October by close of business.   
 

 


